
Year 2 Newsletter   
Friday 24th June 2022 

 

Our Christian Value this week is Friendship.  
Who is your friend? What makes them special? 

 
Hello Parents and Carers, 
This week we have been very creative and explored friendships. The children led the whole school worship 
on Thursday morning, sharing their paintings and writing about their friends. They taught the whole 
school a new song and dance about ‘Very Best Friends’ and read beautifully. Well done Year 2 – you 
were all amazing and we are very proud of you all! 
 
 
 
It has been extremely hot this week 
Please remember to send your child to school with a named, refillable water bottle, a hat and named 
sun-cream.  
 
Uniform 
We would like to remind you that your child should still be attending school in the correct uniform as 
outlined in our school uniform policy. School shoes on non-PE days and no cycling shorts. 
Please note: No earrings on PE days.  
Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 29th June – Super Science Day 
We will be joined by ‘Mad Science’ on the day and an afterschool club will be offered next term. 
Thursday 30th June – Trip to Farmer Parr’s  
Your child will need a sturdy footwear, a packed lunch, a hat and sun cream. Wellies and waterproof if 
the weather is poor. 
Monday 4th July – Extreme English Week 
Tuesday 5th July – Sports Day @10.30am 
Wednesday 6th July – Year 6 Enterprise Summer Fair @ 2pm.  
Details to follow. 
Friday 8th July – Extreme English Week Dress-Up Day 
This year the theme is to come dressed as an adjective.  
eg. Wear a colour, come as a feeling – Mr Happy or Little Mr Messy, or be spotty, stripy, sporty or 
energetic. 
Sunday 10th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
St. Christopher’s Church @ 9.30am. 
Monday 11th July – Move On Morning 
Your child will experience a morning of activities with their new teacher for September. Details to follow. 
Tuesday 19th July – Reserve Sports Day @10.30am 
Friday 22nd July – Close for the summer holidays @ 2.00pm 
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Extreme English Week Competition 
 

To celebrate our Extreme English Week which is being held in school week beginning 4th July, we are 
holding a competition. 

Children are asked to design and make a diorama of 
their favourite book or story. This could be a fairy tale, a 
picture book or a favourite novel. 

A diorama is a 3D scene, often created in a shoebox or 
similar, and decorated creatively. 

See the picture for an example 

All entries need to be brought into school by Thursday 
7th July and will be displayed in the school hall on Friday 8th July.  

There will be prizes for the best Infant diorama and the best Junior diorama. 

We cannot wait to see your creations!  

 
Homework 
This half term homework will be sent home every MONDAY.  
Please ensure your child’s book is returned by Thursday each week for marking.  
 
The next set of homework will be sent home on Monday 27th. Please return your child’s book to school on 
Monday if you have not already done so. Thank you. 
 
Reading – 10 minutes at least five times a week. 
 
You can contact us on any of the email addresses below if you have any queries: 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Ramsay & Miss Courtney  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificates  

 

Congratulations to all our ‘shining’ stars this week.  
Christian Value of Friendship 24/06/22   
Harley –Jay - For always being compassionate and caring. 
 
Curriculum Award 24/06/22 
Ethan – For putting 100% into his work this week. 
 
Star Reader 24/06/22 
Leon – For excellent progress with his reading. 
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